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Following this evening's announcement that English schools will close to almost all children 
on Friday, the federation's Senior Leadership Team are looking at what this means for our 
schools. We will provide further information as soon as we can, but as it stands, all three 
schools will be open tomorrow. It is essential that students come in on Thursday and Friday 
to collect books, work etc. for the coming weeks, provided they are well enough to do so. 


